



Date/Time of Minutes	Meeting Title	Meeting Ref
15 th January 2015	Magor Action Group on Rail (MAGOR)	January 2015
Subject:	Committee Meeting - closed	
Location:	PT's House	

Attendees:	Laurence Hando (Chair), Paul Turner, Edward Hand, Francis Taylor, Julie Wilson, Peter Wilson, Steve Lucas
Apologies:	Phil Inskip, Keith Plow, Jessica Crook, Colin James
Minute Taker:	Steve Lucas
Distribution Copies:	As Above

Item	Actions/Notes	Action By	Target Date
1.	<p>Review of Actions:</p> <p>There were a small number of actions mentioned in the previous meeting, which will be discussed during the agenda items.</p>		
2.	<p>MAGOR Banner:</p> <p>It was agreed that PT should make arrangements for the Banner to be sited on the fencing of the car park of the proposed site of the Community Hall.</p>	PT	
4.	<p>Frost Fayre:</p> <p>JW confirmed that again there was a lot of interest shown in our Campaign and that donations were made totally £50 which has been paid into the account.</p>		
5.	<p>Crowd Funding:</p> <p>This was the main subject for discussion within this meeting. PT had kindly produced a 'Main Checklist' which assisted in concentrating our minds on the important issues which needs to be agreed at this meeting.</p>		

	<p>This covered the areas, of the Crowdfunding Project content; agreeing the appropriate Launch Date; Contacting the Press and other Media; including the different methods that we can use to ensure good publicity of this campaign.</p> <p>The following action points were approved:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • The Launch Date for our Campaign would be set for the 26th January 2015 and will be live for six weeks – PT to progress • Agreeing the Pledges for the Campaign • Photograph session for the Press Release to be scheduled for the weekend (24/25th January 2015) – LH to progress • An official Launch Party (Function) for the 30th January 2015 – FT to progress • Contact to be made with Carys Thomas (Argus and Free lance) – LH to progress • Contact to be made with Nathan Bryant (Press) – PT to progress • Deadline for The Villager – PT to progress • Contact to be made with Rodney Clark (Western Mail) – FT to progress • Contact to be made with MCC Press Officer – FT to progress • Local schools to be contacted with possible emails being sent by the children to their parents advising them of our Campaign for support – FT to progress Magor and KP to progress with Undy School • RailUKForum – PT to maintain contact and update them on our progress • All Committee Members, where possible, should be using Twitter, Facebook and emails to spread the message around to gain support for the Campaign • Posters to be created and circulated to the two main pubs in the square; Donnies and also the Local Community Boards. Poster should include the straplines – “Have You Pledged Yet” and “Your Community Needs You” – LT to progress • Leaflets could also be produced and circulated at such places as the Farmers Market, Cake Saturday and Severn Tunnel Junction. 		
<p>6.</p>	<p>Any Other Business:</p> <p>Confirmation was given that the Monmouthshire Transport and Strategy Group has moved our Campaign to Priority 4 out of a list of 27. It is very clear that this group is becoming well noticed as a group worth listening to.</p> <p>At the Bridgend Rail Future Meeting, it was reported that our group really captivated the meeting and that our bid has now</p>		

	<p>been accepted for consideration.</p> <p>On Monday 19th January 2015, at 5pm a meeting has been scheduled to discuss the issues surrounding the progress being made/not being made with regards to the development of the Community Hall within Magor and Undy area. The meeting was called by MCC and will involve members of the Local Community and MUSLA. PT and TH will be attending the meeting on behalf of the MAGOR Group. PW will be attending as a member of MUSLA. FT will be attending as County Councillor, MCC.</p> <p>It was suggested that those attending this meeting should email the outcome to the Committee members so that all are kept abreast of the current situation regarding the Community Hall, etc.</p> <p>The next three meetings are scheduled for:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Thursday 12th February 2015 • Thursday 12th March 2015 • Thursday 16th April 2015 <p>Venues to be confirmed.</p> <p style="text-align: center;">Meeting closed at 22:15 hours</p>		
--	--	--	--

Next Meeting:	12 th February 2015, 19:30 Hours – Golden Lion (Function Room)
----------------------	---